
 

Today, MPAC is honoured to share three significant documents with you. 

First, we present our 2024 Annual Report, which celebrates our many achievements throughout 
the past year. These accomplishments are a testament to our collaborative efforts with 
municipal and provincial partners, the innovative solutions we have introduced over the last 
year, and our steadfast determination to deliver exceptional value to the people of Ontario. 

As part of our commitment to accountability and transparency, we are also happy to share our 
annual Performance Report. This document provides measures on how well we are meeting our 
goals in areas such as capturing new assessment, the proportion of property assessments that 
are accepted without going to appeal, Customer Contact Centre satisfaction, and many more. 

The third document is a copy of MPAC’s Financial Statements for the Year Ended December 
31, 2024. If you have any questions regarding the Financial Statements, please contact Mary 
Meffe, Vice-President, Corporate Services and Chief Financial Officer, at (289) 539-0306 or 
mary.meffe@mpac.ca. 

As we strive to uphold the highest standards in service delivery as a global leader in property 
assessment, we are grateful for your continued support. 

Should you have any questions regarding the reports, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly,  

Alan Spacek  

Chair, MPAC Board of Directors  

Copy    Nicole McNeill, President & CAO 

Jamie Bishop, VP, Public Affairs & Customer Experience 

Mary Meffe, VP, Corporate Services & CFO 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsender9.zohoinsights.com%2Fck1%2F2d6f.327230a%2Fba8d1790-25c1-11f0-8773-5254005934b4%2F8c3242a0ffb19865de8930b5d877ba0be1fb8dfe%2F2%3Fe%3DXhWcnLKnLK2d%252FAb03YlGPRQLcRsuqm7pG6tkzBEmb9I%253D&data=05%7C02%7CJIreland%40brucecounty.on.ca%7C6065ddc5b2784b2b162f08dd9185b86a%7Cfd89d08b66c84a86a12d6fcc6c432324%7C0%7C0%7C638826725714024457%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C4000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fbx9gg7wh8bZ5AbgwxHjTJ79T%2FBKR2Glvs3VpKKwXTo%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsender9.zohoinsights.com%2Fck1%2F2d6f.327230a%2Fba8d1790-25c1-11f0-8773-5254005934b4%2Fb532664b4477746cf88bcf280619de8e30ed314b%2F2%3Fe%3DMFf%252F3l0MflLhGRBF%252BzUH25UYfxISuqJJD0thVyiiS%252BPbnmPqN4YW2j33%252BwmO73csfTANL2C9ckyeBDdk7C%252BFl6SCb1XCw1Bv7LD1IxQ3TzU%253D&data=05%7C02%7CJIreland%40brucecounty.on.ca%7C6065ddc5b2784b2b162f08dd9185b86a%7Cfd89d08b66c84a86a12d6fcc6c432324%7C0%7C0%7C638826725714055854%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C4000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lMgxQh%2F4Eyvc%2FkKcQT5NxZQur%2B4JPCHKBNnERY%2FvZ%2Fo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:mary.meffe@mpac.ca

